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Greeting from the Ticket Master. Congratulations to all the District and Unit Chairs on your 
appointment!  This year is going to be an AWESOME year for our juniors.  We are asking all juniors 
to please start using their ALA Junior Volunteer Log.  Let us show our veterans and their families 
how much we honor and care for them.  If you need help, I will always be available.  You can 
contact me via email huntll577@gmail.com or cell phone (213) 521-9895.   
 
Our first junior meeting will be held via zoom on August 20th @ 6pm, Meeting ID 673 779 4042, 
Passcode Ou23xs.  We are requesting all juniors email and cell phone information, as well as 
parent/guardian contact information.  Please email or text me your contact information as soon as 
possible.  Your ideas are very important.  We will discuss 1) National Junior/Mission Training which 
will be held on February 1, 2025, in Las Vegas, Nevada 2) Junior Handbook/Patch 
Program/Scholarships 3) Fundraising 4) Giving or sending cards to our veterans for Veterans Day, 
Thanksgiving and Christmas.   
 
Please remind the senior members of your units to help your juniors participate and connect to 
their scheduled meetings.  Also, please include your juniors in your local activities by allowing them 
to participate in meetings, and any other activities as appropriate. 
 
We will post flyers on the American Legion Auxiliary Department of California website 
https://calegionaux.org under Local Unit & District Events with any upcoming events for our 
juniors. 
 
“OUR JUNIORS ARE ON THE MOVE” 
 
 
Lucy Hunt 
Department Junior Activities Chair 
American Legion Auxiliary 
huntll577@gmail.com/213-521-9895 
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